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March 7 , 2025 
 
To: Whom it May Concern 
 
From: A&M Concrete Contrete Corporation 
 
RE: Lane Closure/ Nightwork 
 
 
Beginning on March 9 , 2025   until March 21, 2025 , A&M Concrete Corporation will close the Right shoulder and 
Right lanes on Southbound Rockville Pike (MD 355) between Locust Hill Road and West Cedar Lane for a 16” 
Watermain  Installation. Weather and progress permitting, lane closures will begin at 9:00 PM and Re-Open at 5:00 
AM Daily (Sunday Night through Thursday nights) 
 
Should you have any questions prior to the lane closures, or while work is taking place please contact Jack Hollman 
(A&M Concrete Corporation) at 571-499-0202. 
 
  
 


